
 

 

  
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

The Edge 
Monthly Newsletter 

Vol.21 Issue 50, September 2008 

The Edge CAP Site Announces New 
Staff 

The next time you visit your neighborhood 
CAP site The Edge, you will likely notice a 
new face, Savannah MacCreadie. Savannah 
is the new staff at The Edge and a 
technology trainer. She is eager to assist 
you with all your technology questions and 
training needs. Regardless of your skill 
level, Savannah will be able to help you 
become more comfortable and proficient 
with computers and the Internet.  

 Savannah enjoys doing: 
photography, computers, gardening, and 
swimming, cooking and baking. 

 You can do many things at The 
Edge including creating and using your 
own email account; searching and surfing 
the internet for genealogical information or 
new recipes; online banking; word 
processing; creating your own blog and 
emailing pictures to friends and family. 
Please feel free to drop in during operating 
hours meet Savannah and learn more about 
how she can assist you. 

Surprise! Prize!  

The winner of our Simon Fraser University 
survey is Clair Hein of Arrow Lakes Grill. 
Clair’s surprise prize is a MP3 player. 
Brodie Jordan did the draw. 

  

 
COMMUNITY ACCESS PROGRAM 

 
Make The Internet Work For You! 

 
Drop by The Edge and our friendly staff 
will show you how to: 
 
• get a free email account 
• search for a new recipe 
• Create a resume 
• Search for jobs 
• Access government services 
• Online banking 
• Read the latest news 
• Create your own Blog 
 
All skill levels welcomed! 
The Edge is located at 322A Monashee 
Avenue. 
 
Please visit our website, 
www.edgewoodcap.ca 

The Edge Community Access Program 
Tuesday – Friday: 

10am - 4pm 
Saturday: 10 am – 2 pm 

269-7590 

 


